
 

 

How do pupils receive their half-year report? 

 The original report card can be collected from the school. (With appointment. Distance rules, 

mask requirements and hygiene concepts have to be observed). 

 The grades may be given via telephone/video conference. The report card will be handed over 

when face-to-face teaching has started again. 

 A copy of the report card can also be sent by email at the request of the parents or pupils, 

provided that the data protection regulations are observed. 

 Exceptionally, the original report card may also be sent by post. 

 

If necessary, parents and pupils should have the opportunity to have a personal discussion with their 

teachers about their half-year report. 

 

Are there any changes to the registration process for secondary schools? 

Yes. The period during which parents can register their child at the secondary school will be extended. 

Registration will be possible from Thursday, 18 February 2021, to Wednesday, 3 March 2021. 

Registration should be done in person at the school, provided this is possible with due regard for 

infection control. The registration forms will be easily accessible on the schools' websites. So that 

visitors do not meet each other, it is necessary for the schools to make appointments. 

Counselling sessions, if they are compulsory or indispensable for other reasons, can take place in 

person after an appointment has been made, and observing the hygiene rules. In addition, counselling 

is also possible on the telephone or using digital formats. 

For further information: https://www.schleswig-

holstein.de/DE/Fachinhalte/S/schulsystem/anmeldung_weiterfuehrende_schule.html 
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